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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Jeff Daniels, Chief of Police   
   
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO SUBMIT A 

GRANT TO THE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR FOR ALERRT TRAINING 
FOR ECISD PEACE OFFICERS   

 
DATE: November 14, 2023 

 
 
On June,14 2023, Governor Abbott signed House Bill 3 into law. The legislation requires 
that school boards “must ensure that at least one armed security officer is present during 
regular school hours at each district campus.” Police officers must be trained with a 
minimum of Level One of the Advanced Law Enforcement Rapid Response Training 
(ALERRT) training. The purpose of the ALERRT Travel grant, FY 2024, is to provide 
assistance in paying overtime and travel expenses related to completing the ALERRT 
training.  The opportunity to apply for this grant under the Governor’s office will enable 
ECISD to ensure all officers are in compliance with the ALERRT training requirements.    
 
The ECISD Police Department requests approval to submit a grant application to the 
Office of the Governor of the State of Texas.  The purpose of the grant is to provide 
financial assistance for ALERRT training and travel expenses for all ECISD Officers. 
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Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of the Data Sharing Agreement  
 


